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What’s happening at FPA?  

Please add us on twitter to find out more! 

If you haven’t already, please download the Marvellous Me App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back!  It is our first Newsletter of the new academic year.  The children have settled extremely well – 
we’re really proud of them.  Not only have they had to get back into school routines, they’ve needed to follow 
arrows, use a one-way systems and adjust to staggered break and lunchtimes.  They’ve been amazing! 
 
Can I take this opportunity to welcome back Miss Burns (5B) from maternity leave and Mrs Standford, Mrs 
Mullaney and Mrs Stokes. 
 
This half term, all of our schools across our Trust schools are working on the same challenge pack: ‘History in 
the Making’ – which is so apt in relation to what our children are living through, drawing on their personal 
experiences; both positive and negative in the current climate and being aware of news around the world.  This 
year we’ll be doing a lot of work on well-being and self-regulating our emotions to ensure that we are mentally 
ready to take on and absorb new learning.  You should have received the curriculum newsletters and NICER 
homework for your child’s year group. 

 
Miss S. Reynolds 
Acting Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDERS 

No smoking or vaping  
Please do NOT smoke or vape on the school site or outside our school gates. 
 

Communication:  If there is an issue/question, please ensure that you follow our communication policy 
and make an appointment to see your child’s class teacher in the first instance.  
If you’re not satisfied, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

1st October – Parent Support with Secondary School applications (appointment only) 

2nd October – Parent Support with Secondary School applications (appointment only) 

5th October – School INDIVIDUAL photographs  

21st October – Parent Consultations TBC (likely to be virtual) 

22nd October – NHS Flu Nasal Spray offered (Rec – Year 6) 

23rd October – Break up for half-term 

2nd November – Training day  

3rd November – Children return to school  

 

 

Online safety:  

Please remember that children 

should NOT have their phones 

– unless they are in Year 6 and 

are walking to/from school 

alone. 

  

** OUR NEW WEBSITE WILL BE LAUNCHED ON 1ST OCTOBER 2020 ** 
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What have we been up to?  Remember to follow us on twitter! 
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TERM DATES:  2020 – 2021 

AUTUMN TERM 2020 

Inset Days Tuesday 1st – Friday 4th September 2020 

School Re-opens on Monday 7thSeptember 2020 

School Closes Friday 23rd October 2020 

Half Term 26th October 2020 –30th October 2020 (inclusive) 

Inset Day Monday 2nd November 2020 

School Re-opens on Tuesday 3rd November 2020 

School Closes Friday 18th December 2020 – 12noon 

Christmas Holidays Monday 21st December 2020 – Friday 1st January 2021 (inclusive) 

SPRING TERM 2021 

Inset Day Monday 4th January 2021 

School Re-opens on Tuesday 5th January 2021 

School Closes Thursday 11th February 2021 

Inset Day Friday 12th February 2021 - TBC 

Half Term 15th February 2021 –19th February 2021 (inclusive) 

School Re-opens on Monday 22nd February 2021 

School Closes Thursday 1st April 2021 

Easter Holidays Monday 5th April 2021 - Friday 16th April 2021 (inclusive) 

SUMMER TERM 2021 

School Re-opens on Monday 19th April 2021 

May Day – Monday 3rd May 2021 

School Closes Friday 28th May 2021 

Half Term Monday 31st May 2021 – Friday 4th June 2021 (inclusive) 

School Re-opens on Monday 7th June 2021 

School Closes Wednesday 21st July 2021 – 12 noon 

Remote learning 

If your child is sent home or has symptoms – a generic work pack is available for collection from the office. 

If we are advised by public health to isolate a bubble/year group, we ask that you have the Marvellous App, zoom, 

My Maths and access the Oak National Academy.  Our remote learning plan will be available on our website next 

week. 


